Appendix A

Rotary

Rotary Club of White Rock
14600 Rotary Way,

South Surrey, B.C

February 25, 2012

To Mayor Darryl Walker and Council

City of White Rock,

Attention: Mr. Eric Stepura, Director Parks and Recreation

Request your assistance in approving the Semiahmoo Peninsula Rotaract event at the White
Rock Beach.

| am writing in support of the program being organized by the Semiahmoo Rotaract Club within
the framework of Rotaract Canada to raise funds to assist indigenous communities in Canada to
have safe drinking water supplies. The brochure detailing the program is attached.

Briefly, the Semiahmoo Peninsula Rotaract club would like to host the Rotaract 5050 Plunge at
White Rock Beach on or about 19 March 2022 (the date such plunges will take place all over
Canada) as a free event open to all community members, and participants can donate online
to the cause if they desire. The Club expects between 50 and 100 participants. The Club plans
to have all safety precautions in place, such as Search and Rescue, First Aid, and more. They
also plan to have media coverage promoting the event and sharing the collective goal of
providing clean water for Indigenous communities in Canada.



As you may be aware, the Rotary Club of White Rock sponsored the establishment of the
Semiahmoo Rotaract Club about five years ago. They have done several charity projects both

locally and internationally. We believe they are on the right track to partner with reconciliation
efforts of the Government and the Rotary Club of White Rock. We request the Mayor and
Council to consider their request and approve the Polar Plunge at the White Rock Beach on
March 19, 2022.

Yours truly
Gordy Sangha

President, Rotary Club of White Rock



